
 

 

 

 

6 March, 2024 
K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2024 

 

 
Dear K- 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
This year’s Easter Hat Parade will be held in Week 9 on Thursday, 28 March. 
 
Information regarding the parade will be sent home closer to the event.  
 
It would be appreciated if you could please send to school an Easter hat for your 
child by Friday 15 March 2024.  
 
K-2 students will be decorating their hats with help from their primary buddy classes. 
 
In addition, we are seeking donations of Easter craft items that can be shared with 
your child’s class. Suitable decorations include: little chickens/rabbits, foam Easter 
eggs, Easter stickers. 
 
Please contact the school office, if you have any questions. 
 
Looking forward to a great Easter Hat Parade,  
K-2 Teachers 

 
 
 


